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This Week... 

 
…has been an unusual first week back! 
The year 1 children have spent most of 

their mornings in their afternoon 
classes whilst I was completing the 

Phonics Screening with each pupil one to 
one. 

We are currently completing a few 
assessments in school to monitor 

progress for their final report however 
we try to keep the assessments as low 

key as possible. 
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Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

 
 

Next Week.... 
 

We will be returning to normal morning 
classes. In English we will be looking at 

the story ‘No bot the Robot with no 
Bottom’ 

In Maths we will be looking at addition 
and subtraction in different contexts. 
Dates for your Diary... 

 
18th June pm – Fathers’ day ‘Cake and a 
Cuppa’ is a sunny day. Dads, Grandads etc 
are invited to join their children for a cake 
and a cuppa in school. Dads of KS1 children 
are welcome between 1:45pm and 2:15pm  

Please send in any cake donations 
on Monday morning, thank you. 

 

 

A BIG Well Done... 

to all the year 1 children. They 
all tried incredibly hard in the 
phonics screening and made me 

feel very proud! 

 

 

Homework 

A summer Tic Tac Toe homework will 
be sent home this coming Wednesday. 
One activity is to be handed in each 

Monday. 
I will also be sending spellings home 

each week. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Reader of the Week – Daisy 

Curriculum Certificate – Sienna 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Humility – Amelia 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


